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If you want to produce such an industry, please find a means to do so ethically and humanely. Dogs 
are sentient beings and deserve the right of their lives. Humans have NO RIGHTS to condemn the 
lives of fellow sentient beings. The current progress of this industry is sickening, disgusting and fueled 
by the naive and obnoxious. It should be made well known to the public that such an industry exists 
and is thriving and there should be means established to curb it. It is out of hand. 


